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Membership Renewals
It's that time of year again.  All memberships expire at the end of February.  Use the link 

above, until I can update the website.  $75 renewal before February 28, 2018. After March 1, 
2018 you will have to pay $125.

January Meeting
The January meeting will be held on the Tuesday January 2nd.  
The meeting will be called to order at 7:30 pm at the North Park Community Center on 

Novak Road in Grafton, OH.  
Click on the above link.

January “Gun Table” Drawing
The “Gun Table” prize is a $25 gift card from Fin, Feather, and Fur Outfitters.

Tickets are $1 each or 6 for $5

Door Prize  Drawing
The door prize table has several items on the table. Winner's choice of prize. Tickets are 5

for $1.  Tickets are saved for the “Big Table” second chance drawing in October. 

Membership Badges
Remember, we have enacted a new rule that you MUST SHOW your current 

membership badge when seeking permission to hunt.
2018 badges have been ordered, we should have them in early January.
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Club Hats and Shirts
The club has blaze orange hats and Tee shirts.  $15 each contact Bud Armstrong.

NRA Memberships
The club is an official NRA recruiter.  Follow the above link.

Farmer Member Complaints
We have had some complaints from farmer members about a few of our members.  It 

seems that some  members have been hunting too close to livestock. This is by no means an 
acceptable practice.  

We have also had a report of members shooting over a road.  So close to the road, that 
shot fell around a neighbor in his front yard!  There is absolutely NO EXCUSE for this. Not only
is this wrong on so many levels, it is ILLEAGAL. 

Any of these stupid actions are grounds for removal from the club and will not be 
tolerated.  No further warning will be given.  

Elyria Chronicle-Telegram Article 
A nice article written by one of our members, by one of our members.
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